Denise’s Notes 
Executive Committee Meeting – February 25, 2025

10:03 Meeting called to order – Minutes Approved
Kyriakos opened the meeting, introduced Jay Punia
Jay gave a brief description of his background and current position. He gave a description of the report presented to the committee describing the failure of pump station 27. He plans to meet with Jesse, DWR in efforts to seal off water, and details on replacing the pump station. CVFPB meeting on April 2nd, no meeting dates available in March. Effort to push the subject as soon as possible.
Kyriakos asked about the estimate from Davids Engineering, reporting the cost was higher than what R. Cornwell estimated, and other companies estimates. 
Jay advised that it is always good to get a 2nd opinion although Davids most likely included grant application. Davids also knows the history of the pump and has worked with Conaway for many years. Kyriakos took Jays advise.
Jesse – Water Update. He talked about the 
